
Romans 15:13 
I pray that the God who gives hope 
will fill you with much joy and peace 
while you trust in him. Then your 
hope will overflow by the power of 
the Holy Spirit. 
 

John 15:13 
The greatest love you can have for 
your friends is to give your life for 
them. 
 

Ephesians 4:32a 
Be kind and compassionate to one 
another…  
 

Ephesians 4:32b  
…forgiving each other, just as in 
Christ God forgave you. 
 



Romans 15:13 
I pray that the God who gives hope 
will fill you with much joy and peace 
while you trust in him. Then your 
hope will overflow by the power of 
the Holy Spirit. 
 

Ways we can show trust in our school 
are: 
 
• Being honest 

 
• Telling the truth 

 
• Following instructions 

 
• Asking for help 

 
• Sharing who you are 



John 15:13 
The greatest love you can have for 
your friends is to give your life for 
them. 
 

Ways we can show friendship in our 
school are: 
 
• Being there for someone else 

 
• Including others in our games 

 
• Not always getting your own way 

 
• Listening to others 

 
• Be yourself 



Ephesians 4:32a 
Be kind and compassionate to one 
another…  
 

Ways we can show compassion in our 
school are: 
 
• Listening 

 
• Caring 

 
• Speaking kind words 

 
• Be a friend 

 
• Give time to others 



Ephesians 4:32b  
…forgiving each other, just as in 
Christ God forgave you. 
 

Ways we can show forgiveness in our 
school are: 
 
• Letting go 

 
• Don’t get angry 

 
• Starting over again 

 
• Remember God has forgiven you 

 
• Loving 


